
 

 
  
 

1st April 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we come to the end of another busy (and unusual!) term I have a few notices for you. 
 

Children’s Learning 
The teachers have been busy assessing all 
children with their reading, writing and maths 
to see the effects of lockdown throughout 
most of this term. Thorough assessment and 
analysis of these results have shown some very 
encouraging signs for many children and we 
are making plans to support children in the 
summer term with gaps in their knowledge. 

 Uniform 
It has been a challenging term for uniform 
with little point of buying items when 
children are only in school for a short time. 
However, the summer term is upon us and 
we expect the children to wear the summer 
uniform detailed on our website, after the 
Easter holidays. Please ensure that 
appropriate footwear is worn in school. 

Order your School Uniform Online 
Going forward as from the week beginning Monday 5th April school uniform 
should be ordered direct from our uniform supplier, Brigade for free delivery 
into school.  Orders will be processed twice a month and delivered direct to 
school and we will contact you for collection.  During the summer holidays, 
you will be able to order uniform for home delivery.  Please see the following 
website for more information. 

www.brigade.uk.com 
We also attach the “Brigade Parent Direct User Guide” and Ordering Uniform 
Information leaflet for your information.  
  

This replaces ordering uniform in school. 

We say a fond farewell to Mrs Hendry who has served 
the school faithfully for the last 16 years.  Mrs Hendry 
has touched the lives of hundreds of children and 
been a huge support to parents and families over the 
years.  She is moving on to pastures new and we wish 
her every success in her new career. 

http://www.brigade.uk.com/


 

 
 
 

Virtual St Margaret’s Got Talent 
Friday 14th May 

 
Are you in Years 2 to 6 and interested in performing? 

 
Enter our virtual St Margaret’s Got Talent Competition 

 
See the letter on our website for further information 

 

 

INSET DAYS 
Our next INSET day is Monday 19th April 
where the school will be closed for staff 
training.   
 
The next INSET day will be on 28th May – 
the Friday before May half term. 

On behalf of all the staff may I wish you a very restful and 
peaceful Easter and we look forward to the children 
returning on Tuesday 20th April. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mike Jee 

 

Mike Jee 
Headteacher 
 
 


